
 

 

The Tavern at Harmony Brunch 
Saturday, 12-February-2022, 11:15 am 

 
 
 

Hello Space Coast Vettes! 
 

Our February SCV Social will be brunch at The Tavern at Harmony. 
 

Thanks to Karen Marshall for this great recommendation.  
 

Please Note: This Venue has limited seating so our reservation is 
limited to 30. 1st Yes RSVPs, 1st on the List. 

For Yes RSVPs over 30, I will make a Wait List. 
 

When:    Saturday, 12-February-2022, 11:15 a.m. - Rain or Shine 
Where:  The Tavern at Harmony 
    7251 Five Oaks Drive, Harmony, FL 34773 
    407-347-2005 – www.tavernatharmony.com 
 **Pete Hill will follow up with caravan details** 

 

  
 

Please RSVP to Denise Bossio by 04-February-2022 
 

Please follow CDC guidelines for COVID-19 
**All participants must sign a Waiver per NCCC Guidance** 

 

Looking forward our brunch with great food & great company! 
 

Thank you, 
Denise Bossio 
Space Coast Vettes Social Coordinator – Save the Wave! 
bossiod@yahoo.com  


